
 
 
 
Memorandum No. LRS-2022-017 
  
TO  :  DEANS, COLLEGE SECRETARIES, AND HEADS OF UNITS 
   STUDENTS  
   UP Diliman 
  
 
  
FROM  :  LOUISE JASHIL R. SONIDO  

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs  
  
SUBJECT : Freshie Welcome Events and Activities 
 
DATE  : 25 August 2022  
  
The UP Diliman Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs (UPD OVCSA) welcomes the 
newest Iskolar ng Bayan of UP Diliman to the University and its campus through a series of events 
and activities that will inform them about our student support programs and services and 
introduce them to the rich culture and traditions of the University.  

In consideration of venue limitations, health protocols, and synchronous/asynchronous 
participation of students in these events, the OVCSA will be delivering these in a multimodal 
format for this three-part welcome for freshies: 

Program Schedule and Venue Mode of Delivery 

Freshie Orientation Program 2 September 2022 
2:00 – 5:00 PM Online (Zoom) 

Freshie Welcome Assembly 

5 September 2022 
10:00 AM (Morning Session) 
2:00 PM (Afternoon Session) 
UP Theater 

Face-to-face with online 
livestream  

Campus Tour and Org Fair 
5 to 6 September 2022 
9:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
UP Diliman Campus 

Face-to-face 

 
Interested freshies are advised to follow the UPD OVCSA Facebook Page for the registration links 
and additional details of the events. Inquiries may be sent to ovcsa.upd@up.edu.ph. 
 
For widest dissemination, please.  
 
Thank you. 
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